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TO: Hon. Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

THROUGH: Robin Gomez, City Manager 

FROM: Clint Belk, Fire Chief  

DATE:  02/12/2025 

RE: AAA Florida Traffic Safety Grant    

 

Background 

The Madeira Beach Fire Department recently applied for and received a grant from AAA, The 

Auto Group/Auto Club Insurance Association. This grant is AAA’s Florida Traffic Safety Grant 

and was issued in the amount of $5,400. The funds will be used by the department to purchase 

road safety tools/equipment to improve the safety of firefighters while on scene of an accident or 

an emergency.   

 

Fiscal Impact 

The Madeira Beach Fire Department was awarded a grant in the amount of $5,400 with no 

additional cost or matching requirements from the City.   

 

Recommendation    

Staff recommends that the Board of Commissioners accept the Florida Traffic Safety Grant from 

AAA in the amount of $5,400 to be used for purchase of road safety tools/equipment to protect 

firefighters while on scene of an accident or emergency.  

Attachment(s):   

Email from Fire Marshal Perez and AAA Auto Group announcing the grant  

 

 

 


